
Virginia "Ginny" Farmer
November 2, 1948 - December 30, 2018

Virginia “Ginny” Lee Farmer, age 70, of Grand Rapids, went home to her Lord and Savior
Sunday, December 30, 2018. She was born in Grand Rapids to Herbert and Mary Virginia
(Heater) Schmit on November 2, 1948. Ginny was an education administrator for most of
her working career. In her spare time she enjoyed crafting, painting, decorating and
dancing. Ginny is survived by her loving husband of almost forty years, James A. Farmer;
stepchildren; James (Patty) A. Farmer, Kimberly (Mark) Andrews, Jeffrey (Donna) Farmer;
grandchildren, James (Kristen) A. Farmer, Lindsay (Brandon) Vipon, Jenna Andrews,
Chloe Andrews, Riley Andrews, Ashley Farmer, and Keira Farmer; great-grandchildren,
Lorelei, Lila, and Haylee. She was preceded in death by her parents. The memorial
service to celebrate Ginny’s life will be 3:00 pm Saturday, January 5, 2019 at Pederson
Funeral Home, 127 N. Monroe St. NE, Rockford, MI 49341. There will be a time of
visitation with the family one hour prior to the service. Memorial contributions can be made
in Ginny’s name to the American Cancer Society, 129 Jefferson Ave SE, Grand Rapids, MI
49508.
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Visitation 02:00PM - 03:00PM

Pederson Funeral Home
 

127 N. Monroe Street NE, Rockford, MI, US, 49341
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Memorial Service 03:00PM

Pederson Funeral Home
 

127 N. Monroe Street NE, Rockford, MI, US, 49341
 



Comments

1 file added to the tribute wall

 
 

Patty Farmer - January 05 at 01:00 PM

1 file added to the album Memories Album

 
 

Art McCafferty - January 04 at 11:36 AM

We both worked for and with Ginny at Clarkston Community Schools in the early
1980s. She was truly dedicated to her students and the district she served. Her laugh
was always infectious. She made both students and staff feel appreciated whenever
you talked to her.

 She will be missed.
 James Bleau and Mari Ann Pace-Bleau

James Bleau - January 02 at 02:44 PM

Ginny will be in our hearts forever. She was loving, kind, sweet, smart and funny. We
will miss her so very much. Kay and Ralph Lang

kay lang - January 02 at 10:59 AM

When I received the notice of Ginny's death, I was saddened, yet moved as I recalled the

memorable times we spent together working for the Grand Rapids Public Schools. She

exuded joy and warmth seemingly all of the time during the work day. Ginny was featured

in many of our Grand Rapids Community Education promotions as the person to call to get

information on our 
 

programs. Our "Call Ginny" promotion was very successful. 
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She brought a great deal of happiness to the world and I am grateful that our paths crossed

and that I was able to share a few years with this wonderful colleague. 
 

Art McCafferty
 

Grand Rapids Public Schools
 

1971-1976

Art McCafferty - January 03 at 03:11 PM


